

Direct tel: 01276 40 50 55

Email: lucy.hale@makeawish.org.uk

Granting magical wishes to enrich the lives of children and young people fighting life-threatening conditions

Mr Amal Mohamud Green Spring Academy Shoreditch Gosset Street LONDON **E2 6NW**

27 July 2017

Your Make-A-Wish Ref No: 321887

Dear All at Green Spring Academy,

I am writing to say thank you for your donation of a fantastic £217.70 to Make-A-Wish Foundation® UK. We are very grateful to all of the staff and students at Green Spring Academy Shoreditch who participated in raising this fantastic amount. We really appreciate your support! The money you've raised will help us to continue granting magical wishes to enrich the lives of desperately ill children and young people like 7 year old Tiegan who lives with spinal muscular atrophy type 2, a rare degenerative condition.

Tiegan is a happy, fun-loving girl with lots of friends. She absolutely loves gaming because it's something she can do, despite her condition, that doesn't tire her out too much. So when our specially trained volunteers went to visit Tiegan to find out about her wish, she told them straight away, 'I want to meet Dan The Diamond Minecart.' Thanks to the generosity of people like you, we were able to grant Tiegan's wish to meet her hero. She was so excited on the day of the wish, Mum Hannah said, "She was like a bottle of pop!"

After the wish Hannah told us, "She'll remember her wish for a long time. She went to school the following day and told all of her peers what had happened and they all went online to watch the video they'd made. It's now had 1.7 million views all over the world so all those people have seen my little girl - she's famous! She'll never forget it."

We'd be delighted if you'd consider supporting us again in the future and as your local contact I can offer support and advice whatever your fundraising plans. If you'd like to find out more about how I can help or simply talk through some ideas please call me on 01276 40 50 55 or email me at lucy.hale@makeawish.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Lucy Hale Lucy Hale

Fundraising Assistant

From time to time Make-A-Wish will contact you about the work of the charity and ways to get involved. If you would like to discuss if and how we contact you please call us on 01276 40 50 60 or email us at info@makeawish.org.uk.

David Ian, Jessie J, Simon Moran, Joe Ricotta, Jan Rose, Graeme Sands, Alec Stewart OBE, Bradley Walsh.



